
I am happy to see a bill regarding the elimination of Daylight Savings time.  I've always 
considered it asinine to have to change the clocks twice a year.  There are still only 24 
hours in a day, no matter how you cut it.  For a time we lived in Arizona.  Arizona does 
not observe Daylight Savings Time.  I loved the fact that I did not have to manually 
change all the many clocks in the household.   

 We urge the passage of this bill.  It has our whole hearted approval. 

Leonard & Joanne DeWitt  

 

 


